Notice of Public Hearing
Village of Allegany 
April 29, 2024 at 4:00 pm

Notice is hereby given that the Village of Allegany Board of Trustees will have a public hearing to discuss the proposed Local Laws:
2-2024 “Nuisance Parties”
3-2024 “Noise Mitigation”
4-2024 “Property Maintenance Law of the Village of Allegany” to replace in its entirety Local Law 1-2003.  A copy of the proposed Local Laws listed above are available at the Village of Allegany Municipal Building, the Village website and the Village Facebook page.  The Village of Allegany Board of Trustees will meet Monday, April 29, 2024 at 4:00pm at the Village of Allegany Municipal Building 106 E Main Street, Allegany NY to hear all interested persons.

